
GAVIN NEWSOM, Governor STATE OF CALIFORNIA 
 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

505 Van Ness Avenue 

San Francisco CA 94102-3298 

 
 
 

iFoster, Inc.  
Status of Advice Letter 1-1A, 1B, 1C-Errata 
As of April 21, 2023 

 

Subject: iFoster, Inc. Advice Letter No.1-1A,1B,1C-Errata Compliance with Ordering Paragraph 5 

of Decision 23-01-003 
 

Division Assigned:  Telecommunications 

Date Filed: 02-13-2023 

Date to Calendar: 04-21-2023 
 

Authorizing Documents: None 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Resolution Required:  No 

Resolution Number: None 

Commission Meeting Date: None 

CPUC Contact Information: 

calladviceletter@cpuc.ca.gov 
 
 

AL Certificate Contact Information: 

Serita Cox  

CEO, iFoster Inc. 

(530) 448-1049 

      serita@ifoster.org 

Disposition: 

Effective Date: 

Accepted 

05-01-2023 

mailto:calladviceletter@cpuc.ca.gov


GAVIN NEWSOM, Governor STATE OF CALIFORNIA 
 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

505 Van Ness Avenue 

San Francisco CA 94102-3298 

 
 
 
 
 

To: iFoster  

           From: Telecommunications Division Coordinator  

Subject: i F o s t e r  Advice Letter 1-1A, 1B, 1C-Errata 

 

The Telecommunications Division of the California Public Utilities Commission has 

processed your recent Advice Letter (AL) filing with the condition that all invoices shall be 

accompanied by supporting documentations and is returning an AL status certificate for your 

records. 

 

The AL status certificate indicates: 

Advice Letter Number 

Name of Filer 

Subject of Filing 

Date Filed 

Disposition of Filing (Accepted, Rejected, Withdrawn, etc.) 

Effective Date of Filing 

Other Miscellaneous Information (e.g., Resolution, if applicable, etc.) 

 
 

The Telecommunications Division has made no changes to your copy of the Advice Letter 

Filing; please review your Advice Letter Filing with the information contained in the AL 

status certificate and update your Advice Letter records accordingly. 

 
All inquiries to the California Public Utilities Commission on the status of your Advice 

Letter Filing will be answered by Telecommunications Division staff based on the 

information previously sent.  

 

 If you have any questions on this matter, please contact the: 

 
Telecommunications Division Coordinator by e-mail to 

                  calladviceletter@cpuc.ca.gov 
 

 

mailto:calladviceletter@cpuc.ca.gov

